

أوراق عمل مسيعيد منتصف الفصل غير مجابة		
موقع المناهج ← المناهج القطرية ← المستوى العاشر ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← أوراق عمل ← الملف		
تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 20-02-22:55:38 2025		
ملفات ا كتب للمعلم ا كتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس	المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:	
إعداد: مدرسة مسيعيد		

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى العاشر								
			7	cliantel				صفحة المناهج القطرية على فيسببوك
الرياضيات	فة الانجليزية	الك	العربية	اللغة	لامية	التربية الاسا	رام	المواد على تلغر

د من الملفات بحسب المستوى العاشر والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني		
أوراق عمل ابن سينا منتصف الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية	1	
اوراق عمل وموارد تعليمية شاملة لتعزيز مهارات اللغة لاختبار منتصف الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية	2	
أوراق عمل لتعزيز مهارات اللغة: المفردات، القواعد، والجمل الشرطية	3	
أوراق عمل الوحدة السابعة لتعزيز المفردات وقواعد اللغة غير مجابة	4	
مراجعة شاملة للوحدة السادسة غير مجابة	5	

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024





التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
6 – 9 \ 1 \ 2025	Reading	1

## Reading

# In this section, you will read a passage and answer (2) selected response questions and (3) constructed response ones. Be sure to put your answer in the space provided

1. Online education is very popular among students with jobs and families. While some online courses use Skype conferences with **instructors**, most allow students to complete coursework on their own schedules. Supporters of online education claim that it has manyadvantages.

2. Firstly, one can take an online course anywhere if only he has a computer and an internetconnection. This is very important for individuals living in remote or rural areas who can'trelocate and don't want to commute for hours to school. But it's also useful for parents who need to be able to study at home with young children. Secondly, if one finds himself struggling to keep up with difficult or fast-paced courses, he can take online programs as they allow him to either finish his coursework entirely at his own pace or give him additional time above and beyond the average school term. Thirdly, tuition for online courses is often a little bit lower than traditional classroom courses because the overhead cost is lower for the teaching institution. Online students may also save money on activity fees and similar costs paid by on-campus students.

3. However, there are some disadvantages of online education. To start with, students arenot only missing instructor interaction but also colleague interaction. Research and studies showed that Online courses deprive 90% of learners of basic social interaction and limit opportunities to make new friends - or find future business partners! Another major drawback is the technology used in these courses. While some online programs keep their technology specifications simple such as a word processing program or a PDF reader, others require students to navigate complex virtual learning environments such as Blackboard or Moodle.

4. In conclusion, since online learning is still controversial, one should weigh both sides carefully, in order to decide his own preference which suits his own skills.

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م



## 1. What is the text MAINLY about?

- A. the pros of online education
- B. the cons of online education
- **C.** discussing the costs of online education
- **D.** the pros and cons of online education

## 2. Read the following sentence from paragraph1.

While some online courses use Skype conferences with **instructors**, most allow students to complete coursework on their own schedules.

### What does the underlined word "instructors" mean?

- a. hosts
- b. nurses
- c. doctors
- d. teachers

## 3. According to paragraph 2, what are the advantages of online education? Mention two.

Advantage 1	
Advantage 2	····

## 4. According to paragraph 3, what are the types of interaction that students miss? Mention two.

type 1	
type 2	

5. Based on paragraph 4, what is the writer's opinion towards online education? What does one do toward online education?

The writer's opinion	
action	

مدرسة مسيعيد الابتدائية الإعدادية الثانوية للبنين

ن وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education State of Qatar • \_\_\_\_\_



التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
12 – 16 \ 1 \ 2025	Vocabulary	2

- Vocabulary
- A. Circle the correct response.
- 1. Read the following.

Ali is still \_\_\_\_\_\_to have a driving license; he is still 12 years old.

## Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. insecure
- B. immature
- C. impatient
- D. inconvenient
- 2. Read the following.

Unfortunately, she is \_\_\_\_\_\_, so she can't read the message you sent to her.

### Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. illegal
- B. illogical
- C. illiterate
- D. immature
- 3. Read the following.

What you said seems \_\_\_\_\_\_. I can't imagine this may happen in the future.

### Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. irregular
- B. irrational
- **C.** unaffected
- **D.** inconvenient

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024ع



#### 4. Read the following.

What you said is totally \_\_\_\_\_\_. I don't care. It's completely off topic.

### Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. illogical
- B. illiterate
- **C.** irrelevant
- **D.** immature

#### B. Complete the following sentences with words from the list. (one word extra)

inexperienced impractical impatient illegal unwilling irrelevant
--

- 5. The spokesperson is \_\_\_\_\_\_\_to give more details about the accidents.
- 6. Don't be \_\_\_\_\_\_. This question needs much more time to be solved.
- 7. He is \_\_\_\_\_\_. He hasn't done that sort of business before.
- 8. It is considered \_\_\_\_\_\_to exceed the speed limit.
- 9. This topic is \_\_\_\_\_\_. You should start writing another article.

### C. Write the correct form of the words between brackets.

- **18.** Most of your answers were \_\_\_\_\_\_. Please! revise them before submitting. (correct)
- **19**. Husam always tells lies. He is a\an \_\_\_\_\_ person. (**reliable**)

مدرسة مسيعيد الاىتدائية الإعدادىة الثانوية للبنبن

وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education <sub>State of Qatar - دولــة قطـر</sub>



التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
12 – 16 \ 1 \ 2025	Grammar	2

## 1. Read the following.

## the boss for lunch tomorrow. I have already booked the table.

## Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. meet
- B. will meet
- **C.** was meeting
- **D.** am going to meet

## 2. Read the following.

Ahmed \_\_\_\_\_\_at home by the time you arrive at school.

## Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. is
- **B.** will be
- C. has been
- D. is going to be.
- 3. Read the following.

When you heat water, it \_

## Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. evaporates
- B. will evaporate
- C. could evaporate
- D. could have evaporated

مدرسة مسيعيد الابتدائية الإعدادية الثانوية للبنين

ن وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education State of Qatar • \_\_\_\_\_



التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
19 – 23 \ 1 \ 2025	Grammar	3

## 1. Read the following.

If Iyou, I wouldn't give a speech wearing that suit.	
--	--

## Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. am
- **B.** were
- C. had been
- D. have been

## 2. Do as shown between the brackets.

- A. If you don't work hard, you won't achieve your goals. (Rewrite using: Unless)
- B. My dad bought me a ticket. I \_\_\_\_\_\_(attend) the final match next month.

(correct the verb between the brackets)

- 3. Do as shown between the brackets.
- A. Adnan will call Mona as soon as he \_\_\_\_\_(finish) his homework.

(correct the verb between the brackets)

B. The sky is cloudy and black. It is very likely that it will rain today.

(Rewrite using: going)

	We
مدرسة مسيعيد الابتدائية الإعدادية الثانوية للبنين	
Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary	وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education
School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م	
4. Do as shown between the brackets.	
A. When Ali comes home at three o'clock,	(you / visit ) him? (Correct)
B. He should study hard, otherwise, he won't k	be able to pass the exam.
	(Rewrite using: Unless)
5. Do as shown between the brackets.	
A. Don't forget your glasses or you won't see v	well. (Rewrite using: if)
A. Don't lorget your glasses of you won't see v	Nen. (Rewrite dsing. It)
B. If I haven't got enough money, I can't study	in the USA (rewrite using could)
D. II Thaven't got chough money, I can't study	in the USA. (rewrite using could)

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024



التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
19 – 23 \ 1 \ 2025	Writing	3

## Writing

Write an article in which you discuss advantages and disadvantages of studying abroad.

- 21	Co.
2	
	Ū.
2025	2.02.4
6.	
20	Lio

مدرسةمسيعيد الابتدائيةالإعداديةالثانويةللبنين

وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education <sub>state of Qatar - celim ق</sub>



التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
26 – 30 \ 1 \ 2025	Reading	4

## **Directions:**

In this section, you will read a passage and answer (2) selected response questions and (3) constructed response ones. Be sure to put your answer in the space provided.

## Should students do more group work in class?

1) Many students enjoy working with their friends in class, but teachers often tell students to work quietly and alone. Is this the best way to learn, or should students do more group work in class?

2) On the one hand, there are many advantages to group work. Some people argue that it creates a more comfortable classroom environment because students can ask each other questions that they may be too embarrassed to ask a teacher. In addition, some teachers said, "Group work encourages students to listen to the opinions of others." This improves teamwork, which is an important skill in the workplace.

**3)** However, there are also arguments against group work in classrooms. Firstly, students may become <u>distracted</u> and chat about subjects that are not related to school. As a result, no work is achieved. Another disadvantage is that during group work, only certain opinions are heard. For example, one student may try to control the group, or another could be too shy to speak, making group work quite unfair.

**4)** All in all, more group work in class is a controversial issue. It has many advantages but there are many disadvantages, too. In my opinion, some tasks are performed better when people work together as a team. However, others, like writing, are probably best tackled individually.

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م



## 4. What is the main purpose of the text?

- **A**. to tell a story of the group work.
- **B**. to persuade the readers of group work.
- **C**. to discuss the pros and cons of group work.
- **D.** to inform the reader of the dangers of group work.

## 5. In paragraph (3), what does the underlined word "distracted" ?

- A. tired
- B. bored
- C. embarrassed
- D. absent-minded.

6.According to paragraph 2, why does groupwork create a more comfortable classroom environment? Mention two reasons.

Reason 1	
Reason 2	2024

7. According to paragraph 3, what are the disadvantages of groupwork? Mention two.

type 1	
type 2	

8. Based on paragraph 4, what is the writer's opinion towards online education? What is the proof the writer gave to defend his point of view?

The writer's	
opinion	

تدائيةالإعداديةالثانويةللبنين Mesaieed Primary Prepara School for Bo راسي 2025/2024م	tory Secondary /s		وزارة التربيــة والتعليــم والتعليــم ا of Education and Higher Education State of Qatar بدولــة قطـر
Proof			
التاريخ		الدرس	الاسبوع
26 – 30 \ 1 \ 20	)25	Vocabulary	4
A. Circle the corre 1. Read the foll			
His mom died	abdomi	nal cancer last yea	r.
Which of the f	ollowing best fit	s the above blank?	,
A. in B. on C. with D. from 2. Read the foll	owing.	NJ. <b>G</b> <i>O</i>	n, O
How much did you s	pend	your new ca	r?
Which of the f	ollowing best fit	s the above blank?	
A. in B. on C. with D. from 3. Read the foll	5 owing.		
We must cooperate		each other	to get a better result.
		s the above blank?	
A. in B. on C. with			

**D.** from

نويةللبنين	دادىةالثا	ائيةالإع	، الابتد	مسيعيد	مدرسة
			•		



4. Read the following.

The firefighter rescued the baby	_ the burning building.
----------------------------------	-------------------------

## Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- **A**. in
- B. on
- C. with
- D. from

## B. Complete the following sentences with words from the list. (one word extra) congratulate insist deal recovered communicate cope

- 5. I felt overjoyed when my dad finally \_\_\_\_\_\_ from his illness.
- 6. He called to \_\_\_\_\_\_me on passing the final exams with high grades.
- **7.** Jordan is one of the countries that is struggling to \_\_\_\_\_\_with water shortage.
- 8. The teachers \_\_\_\_\_\_on giving the practice exam in November but not December.
- **9.** Astronauts should practice how to \_\_\_\_\_\_ with harsh life conditions in space.

للبنىن	ثانوبةا	دادىةال	لابتدائيةالإع	مسيعيد ا	مدرسة
			· •		





التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
2 – 6 \ 2 \ 2025	Grammar	5
	GRAMMAR	

1. Read the following.

By the time I got up, my father \_\_\_\_\_\_for work.

## Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. leaves
- B. has left
- **C.** had left
- D. was leaving

## 2.Read the following.

After Julia had visited the doctor, she \_\_\_\_\_\_ toward the airport.

### Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. headed
- B. has headed
- **C.** had headed
- **D.** was heading

### 3. Read the following.

When I arrived at the cash point, I realized that I \_\_\_\_\_\_my visa at home.

### Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. forgot
- **B.** had forgotten
- **C.** have forgotten
- **D.** would have forgotten

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م



## 4. Read the following.

I couldn't eat dinner with them last night because I \_\_\_\_\_\_mine.

## Which of the following best fits the above blank?

- A. already had
- **B.** had already had
- **C.** have already had
- **D.** was already having

### 5. Do as shown between the brackets.

A. After she had moved out to the park, I \_\_\_\_\_\_(find) her wallet.

(Correct the verb between the brackets)

B. It started raining. Then Nasser arrived at the bus station.

(Rewrite the sentence using by the time)

6. Do as shown between the brackets.

A. Adnan called Mona. A while later he finished his homework.

(Rewrite the sentence using before)

B. I went to Souq Waqif. Then I met some friends in the museum.

(Rewrite using <u>after</u>)

7. Do as shown between the brackets.

A. Jameel \_\_\_\_\_\_ (learn) to drive before he bought his car.

(Correct the verb between the brackets) B. He finished his assignments. Then he submitted them to his professor.

(Rewrite using: when /already)

•	للبنىر	لثانوبة	ادىةاا	الإعد	الامتدائيا	مسيعيد	مدرسة
_		*	*		•		-



التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع	
2 – 6 \ 2 \ 2025	Writing	5	

## Writing

Write a summary of a story you have seen or read.

	- <b>n b</b>
	O.
2025	2024
	9
C	

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م



التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع	
9 – 13 \ 2 \ 2025	Writing	6	
	Reading		

## Read the following text and then answer the questions that follow.

1) Have you ever been to the beach? Did you see a man with a headset pointing a long pole at the ground? If so you might have seen a person using a metal detector. People use these devices to find metal.

**2)** Metal detectors make magnetic waves. These waves go through the ground. The waves change when they hit metal. Then the device beeps. This lets the person with the device know that metal is close. The first metal detectors were meant to help miners. They were big. They cost a lot of money. They used a lot of power. And worst of all, they didn't work well. People kept trying to make them better.

**3)** Metal detectors got smaller. Now they are light and cheap. They also work better. That is why people bring them to the beach. They can look for rings in the water. They can look for phones in the sand. Metal detectors help them find these things. They usually just find junk though. Metal detectors also protect people. They help to keep guns out of some places. They are in airports. They are in courthouses. Some schools use them. They help guards look for weapons. Guards use special wands to find metal on a person.

**4)** These devices save lives in other ways too. During wars, people plant bombs in the ground. When the war ends, they don't clean up their <u>messes</u>. This is unsafe for the people who live in those places. Others use metal detectors to find bombs. They remove them and help the people.

**5)** These devices also make clothes safer. It sounds funny, but it's true. Most clothes are made in big factories. There are lots of needles in these places. Needles break from time to time. They get stuck in the clothes. They would poke people trying them on. They don't though. That's because our clothes are scanned for metal. Isn't that nice? Let's hear it for metal detectors. They make the world a safer place.

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م



## 1. What is the text MAINLY about?

- **A.** the importance of magnetic waves to find metals
- **B.** looking for metals on beaches by tourists to sell them
- **C.** the importance of Metal detectors as a device used for finding metals
- **D.** the funny clothes which are produced by metal detectors in big factories

### 2. What does the underlined word "messes" mean?

- **A.** dead bodies
- B. disorders
- **C.** diseases
- **D.** clothes

# 3. According to paragraph 2, what are the disadvantages of first metal detectors? Mention two disadvantages.

Disadvantage 1	
Disadvantage 2	

### 4. According to paragraph 3, Where are metal detectors used? Mention two places.

Place 1	0
Place 2	6

### 5. According to paragraph 4, Why are war places considered unsafe after wars?

Mention two points.

Point 1	
Point 2	

6. According to paragraph 5, How can the broken needles be dangerous for people?				
Disadvantage 1				
Disadvantage 2				

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education دولــة قطــر • State of Qatar



÷!:11		cNI
التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
9 – 13 \ 2 \ 2025	Vocabulary	6
	Vocabulary	
Read the following.		
I cooperated	my colleagues to complete the complete my colleagues to complet	ete the assignment.
Which of the following	BEST fits the above gap?	
<b>A.</b> on		
B. for		
<b>C.</b> with		
<b>D.</b> from		
Read the following.	ahloo	
Dad practiced some sir	nple exercises to	_ from his serious injury after t
accident.		
Which of the following	BEST fits the above gap?	
A. recover		
B. escape		
C. benefit		
D. rescue		
Read the following.		
You are old enough to	on yourself an	d plan for your future correctly
Which of the following	BEST fits the above gap?	
A. congratulate		
B. depend		
C. spend		
D. insist		
Read the following.		
The coach will rely	Mousa to win this matcl	h as he is a professional scorer.
Which of the following	BEST fits the above gap?	
A. on		
B. for		
B. for C. with		

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م

## وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education <sub>State of Qatar+</sub>



## 5. Read the following.

their new schools.

## Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

Some students need much time to cope

- A. on
- B. for
- C. with
- D. from
- 6. Read the following.

Some companies produce \_\_\_\_\_reliable masks that cannot protect us from viruses.

## Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- A. ir
- B. im
- C. un
- D. il
- 7. Read the following.

The security said, "I am sorry. It is \_\_\_\_\_\_to enter the compound without your ID".

## Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- A. illegal
- B. impolite
- C. irregular
- D. irrelevant

## 8. Read the following.

The teacher asked me to rewrite the article because it was \_\_\_\_\_\_to the assigned task.

## Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- A. illegal
- B. impolite
- C. irregular
- D. irrelevant

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024



## 9. Read the following.

#### Your visits to the doctors are \_\_\_\_\_; you can't ignore the schedule sent to you.

## Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- A. illegal
- B. impolite
- C. irregular
- D. irrelevant

### **10.** Read the following.

### \_\_\_\_\_to shout on your colleagues; behave yourself.

## Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

A. illegal

lt is

- B. impolite
- C. irregular
- D. irrelevant

### Read the following, then fill in the gaps with the suitable words.

escape inappropriate unwilling spend benefit

**1.** I think that many students will \_\_\_\_\_\_ from this research in the future.

2. The spokesperson was \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ to receive more comments on the accident.

**3**. This shirt is \_\_\_\_\_\_for the party; I am thinking of replacing it.

**4**. The bird could \_\_\_\_\_\_from the cage because my little brother didn't close it.

لبنىرز	انوبةلا	ادىةالثا	ائيةالإعد	الاىتد	مسيعيد	مدرسة
	*	*		•		





التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
16 – 20 \ 2 \ 2025	Grammar	7

#### Grammar

Read and choose the correct answer.

1. Read the following.

My father has already booked us a flight to London. We	next Sunday.
Which word fits in the above gap?	

- A. travel
- B. will travel
- C. are travelling
- D. will be travelling
- 2. Read the following.

I am hungry. Iho	home and eat something.	
Which word fits in the above gap?	2	
A. go		
B. will go		
C. are going		
D. are going to go.		
3. Read the following.		
.ook! The red car is very fast. It	the race.	
Which of the following best fit	s the above gap?	

- A. win
- B. wins
- C. will win

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م



- **D.** is going to win
- 4. Read the following.

Last year, my father \_\_\_\_\_\_ me an expensive gift as I had been the first in my class.

## Which of the following best fits the above gap?

- A. buy
- B. bought
- C. had bought
- D. will have bought
- 5. Read the following.

When we got to the airport, our plane \_\_\_\_\_, so we had to take the next flight.

### Which tense BEST suits the above space?

- A. left
- B. has left
- C. had left
- D. will have left
- 6. Do as shown between the brackets.

A. If I leave school early, I \_\_\_\_\_\_(accompany) Mustafa to the park. (Correct the verb between the brackets)

## B. I \_\_\_\_\_\_(attend) the next match. I have already booked the tickets. (correct the verb between the brackets)

Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education <sub>State of Qatar + دولــة قطـر</sub>



7. Do as shown between the brackets.

A. Adnan \_\_\_\_\_\_ (call) Mona if he finished his homework.

(Correct the verb between the brackets)

B. Bassam planned to go to Lusail stadium and watch a charity football match at the weekend.

(Rewrite using: going)

8. Do as shown between the brackets.

A. Ali will buy the tickets. Then he will travel to London. (Rewrite using: as soon as)

B. Bassam has arranged to travel to Egypt this summer. He booked a hotel near The Nile.

(Rewrite using: travelling)

9. Do as shown between the brackets.

A. I want to learn Spanish, but I don't have enough money to enroll the course.

(complete the sentence as required)

If I had enough money, I \_\_\_\_\_

B. He read the books. Then he returned them to the library. (Rewrite the sentence using: had)

مدرسة مسيعيد الاىتدائية الإعدادىة الثانوية للبنبن

وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education <sub>State of Qatar ( ولية قطر</sub> - State of Qatar



التاريخ	الدرس	الاسبوع
23 – 27 \ 2 \ 2025	Grammar	8

## Writing

## **Directions:**

In this section, you will respond to ONE writing prompt.

## **Choose only ONE topic:**

<u>Topic A</u>		
<ul> <li>Write an essay about the advantages and disadvantages of fast food.</li> </ul>		
Helping phrases:		
1. Have you ever	9	
2. To begin with	0	
3. What is more		
4. On the other hand	0004	
5. To sum up	2024	

# OR

## Topic B

• Write a summary of a story you have seen or read.

Helping phrases:

- 1- The main characters.
- 2- When and where the theme happened.
- 3- The main theme and event.
- 4- The moral message behind the theme.

مدرسة مسيعيد الابتدائية الإعدادية الثانوية للبنين Mesaieed Primary Preparatory Secondary	وزارة التربيـــة والتعليـــم والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education
School for Boys العام الدراسي 2025/2024م	دولية قطر • State of Qatar

## GOOD LUCK